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Dear Secretary and Delegate,

Group 4 Secretary Vacancy

You will by now be aware that Group 4 has lost our Secretary Dave Farquhar.
At present Dave King is filling that role which we are grateful to him for supporting the Group.
However this arrangement is temporary and will need to be addressed for the future. Therefore I am asking you 
to canvas your members to see if there is anyone willing to take the post of Secretary. The appointment will be 
sanctioned at the AGM in October
It is extremely important that a candidate is found so that Group 4 continues to function as an integral part of 
Essex County Bowls Association. 
The consequences of not being able to fill the office could be the demise of the Group with clubs being 
assigned to other Groups and the loss of our representation in the Ashford Cup, Wally Ball Trophy and inter 
group knock out.
The Committee is very anxious that this does not happen and are hopeful that your help in finding a 
replacement will be fruitful. Please do not dismiss this appeal without consulting with your members and 
together we will appoint a suitable person to the position of Secretary. Also the RBA is in a similar position 
with regard to the post of Secretary. It is not necessary that the same person holds both posts. Additionally we 
are looking for a Match/Competition Secretary to take the place of Rick Watson.
If you have any players wishing to take on the above roles and need further information on duties etc. please 
contact me and I will make sure that the appropriate information is given. Trusting that you will give this appeal
on behalf of the Group and RBA the consideration it deserves. 

Kind Regards, 

Dudley Payne
Group 4 Chairman
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